

To all Care Providers,

At ETCH, as at most pediatric institutions, other modalities have replaced Nuclear Medicine studies performed on an emergency basis. For example, Ultrasound instead of technetium blood flow for testicular torsion and Computed Tomography Angiography for acute gastrointestinal bleeding requiring immediate intervention.

Beginning October 1, 2022, the Radiology department will no longer be staffed for emergent Nuclear Medicine studies overnight or on weekends. All exams can easily be accommodated the next workday.

Thanks for your overall support,

Sid Roberts, MD

Medical Director of Radiology